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2nd May 2024 

International Week 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I am writing to inform you about the exciting upcoming event at Jennett’s Park CE Primary School - International Week, 
which will be taking place on the week beginning 17th June. This week will provide our students with an opportunity to 
broaden their horizons, foster cultural understanding, and celebrate diversity. 

As part of International Week, we have organised several activities designed to engage and educate our students about 
different cultures. We have recently partnered with The Peterson School in Mexico City, who have begun to take part in 
some interesting projects with some of our KS2 children. 

We hope that everybody will be excited about being able to foster relationships with a school across the world building new 
connections.  

On the 17th and 18th of June, we will be hosting a fascinating Mexican music and dance workshop. This opportunity will 
allow students from all year groups to learn about traditional Mexican music and dance forms. As well as this, we have a 
member of the British Airways cabin crew coming into the school, to teach the children more about travel and what skills 
you need to be an explorer of the world.  

To enhance the experience and give all children a chance to share their heritage, we kindly request that children (with help 
of parents and families if possible) bring in national or cultural dishes for tasting in classes on Friday 21st June. However, 
please note that due to potential allergies and dietary restrictions, we ask that a list of ingredients be brought along with the 
dish. This ensures that we can allow all children to participate in the tasting session while providing a safe environment for 
all who have dietary needs. 

We hope that International Week will provide our students with a rich and immersive experience, fostering an appreciation 
for different cultures and developing their understanding of global citizenship. We’ll update you closer to the time on more 
plans! If you feel you have any expertise/ evidence we can use please do get in contact. Should you have any questions or 
require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support in providing our students with a diverse and inclusive education. There is no 
additional funds needed for this as costs are within our special activity fund already open in Squid and Sports/ PE premium. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sasha Picton 

Year 5 teacher 

International and Geography Lead.  
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